
Photo Gallery: Heated Debate - Councillors Meeting on Proposed
System Change
MEC Qubudile Richard Dyantyi met with councillors at the Cape Sun Hotel on 17 October 2006. This meeting gave councillors the a
platform to express their views on the proposed system change for the City of Cape Town. Read the article in the October Issue of the
Local Government and Housing Newsletter.

MEC Dyantyi, Director Legislation Michael Brewis and Chief
Director Governance and Institutional Support Faiez Jacobs

MEC Dyantyi addressing the councillors

Simon Grindrod expressing his views on system change Local Chief Whip Peter Gabriel voicing out his views
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